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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, February 21st, 2022 

      Conference Sign-up is OPEN 
Conferences and Book Fair are right around the 
corner. If you have not done so already, please 

sign-up ASAP. If you have already signed up, you 
will still get reminders to sign-up. You do not need 
to sign-up again! Conferences will be 15 minutes in 
length with 5 minutes of transition between. If you 

are wanting a virtual conference, please type 
“virtual” next to your student’s name when you 

sign -up. Our Scholastic Book Fair will be in person 
again! It will be located in the gym. You may also 
purchase items online for our book fair. Link is in 

the newsletter notification email.      

     Book Fair Volunteers  
           We are in need of several volunteers to help 

out with our book fair that takes place during 
conferences. If you are interested in helping out, a 

link to sign-up can be found in the newsletter 
notification email. Sign-up today! 

 

Community Mobile Food Pantry 
St. Stephen’s Food bank will be hosting 1 more 
mobile food banks this month. Please see date, 

times, and locations below: 
Saturday, February 26, 2022  

• Church of the Resurrection Drive-thru 
Mobile  

• 4300 Asbury Road Dubuque, Iowa  
Distribution begins at 9:00 a.m. 

 

We need your help! 
We need someone who will be willing to take over 
the book fair chair position on the PTC board. Kate 

Arling is the current chair and can answer any 
questions about the position. Please contact her at 

oppertk@yahoo.com 
 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

M, Feb 21 – Crazy Sock Day/Pennies & Nickels 
 

T, Feb 22 – Wear a Shirt You Can Read/Dimes & 
Quarters 
 

W, Feb 23 – Wear Green/Bring Any Spare Change 
 

W, Feb 23 – Spring Conferences & Book Fair, 4-8pm 
 

Th, Feb 24 - Spring Conferences & Book Fair, 8-5:30pm 
 

Th, Feb 24-F, Feb 25 – NO SCHOOL, Conferences 
 

M, Feb 28 – Table Mound Food Pantry, 3:30-4:30 
 

M, Mar 14-F, Mar 18 – NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 
 

Spirit Week/Coin Drive 
This week is our traditional Spirit Week and Coin 

Drive. See theme and coin days below! 
Mon 2/21 – Crazy Sock Day/Pennies & Nickels 

Tues 2/22 – Wear a Shirt You Can Read/Dimes & 
Quarters 

Wed 2/23 – Wear Green/Any Spare Change 
All proceeds benefit our Table Mound library! 

 
 

Table Mound Food Pantry 
We are pleased to announce that our first food 

pantry will be held on Mon. Feb 28th. Food will be 
distributed from 3:30-4:30pm in the multipurpose 
room in a grab and go fashion. No sign-up or pre-
registration is required. If you are willing to help 

package food or distribute, please let Mr. Hull know. 
 

Table Mound Artists on Display 
Several Table Mound artists will have their 

artwork displayed at Medical Associates East 
campus for the month of February. Congratulations 
to the following students: Payton Kowalske 1P, Mia 
Marcotte 1P, Cole Even 1P, Lillian Boyd 1P, Abe 
Osterberger 2S, Timothy Heine 2S, Madilynn 
Marcov 2S, and Grant Urban 2S. Awesome work! 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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